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THE 41ST SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW (UPR), UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA’S STATEMENT ON INDIA,

10 NOVEMBER 2022

Thank you President,

The United Republic of Tanzania congratulates India for the comprehensive national report and welcomes the update.

We acknowledge the progress made by India towards achieving the development agenda and improve the lives of its people. 
We note the various measures taken in the education and health sectors. We recommend India to consider taking steps towards improving access to maternal health; as well as continue its efforts in implementing its comprehensive policies to ensure quality education for all children.    
We congratulate India for ensuring that more than 94 percent households have access to improved drinking water sources. We therefore recommend the Government to continue to implement policies to increase access to safe and clean drinking water in rural areas. 

We further recommend India to continue with efforts in addressing the negative impacts of climate change and develop relevant strategies to mitigate the impact of climate change.
In conclusion, the United Republic of Tanzania wishes the delegation of India a successful Universal Periodic Review.

I thank you.
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